

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 29th November 2023

Dear Parents & Carers

RE: KS2 Christmas Carol Service

Each year, as part of our Christmas celebrations, all children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 have the opportunity to participate in our 'Christmas Carol Service' held at St Aldhelm's Church. This year, the service is taking place on **Tuesday 12**th **December 2023, 5pm – 6pm.**

We are looking for children who would like to take part in this event. As a Year 3 pupil, there are a variety of different ways that your child can participate, for example: being part of a tableau/piece of drama, technical support or as a programme distributer. Children who are interested in a role will need to be available on the evening of Tuesday 12th December and as this is a voluntary attendance event it will require parent/carer attendance and supervision at the church.

If your child is interested in taking part we ask that you complete the attached form and hand this to your child's teacher no later than **Friday 1**st **December.** We will then distribute the different roles amongst those who have volunteered to take part and notify parents as soon as possible.

Children who are already part of our school choir will automatically be involved / invited to this event and therefore do not need to reply to this letter.

This is a really special event in our school calendar and we look forward to sharing it with our whole school community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Loughman Assistant Headteacher

.-----

KS2 Christmas Carol Service - Tuesday 12th December 2023 FAO – Year 3 Class Teachers (return by Friday 1st December 2023)

01114 0 1 141110	,	 	 ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,

My child is interested in taking part in this year's Christmas Carol Service and is available, with adult attendance/ supervision on Tuesday 12th December in the evening.

Signed



Chid's Name









Class